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Abstract		
Sakata	takes	a	look	back	on	her	years	of	research	in	Afghanistan	and	Pakistan	as	she	
considers	the	changes	in	the	political	and	socio-religious	situations	that	occurred	in	
the	places	where	she	conducted	her	fieldwork,	the	changes	in	technology	affecting	
the	research	tools	available	to	her	in	the	field,	and	the	personal	changes	in	the	
fieldworker	herself	–	all	contributing	to	the	different	outcomes	of	the	fieldwork	in	
the	two	countries.	
	
	
	


